The Quilters’ Guild Collection

Travelling Trunks Information Sheet

Thank you for booking one of our Travelling Trunks containing quilts and textiles from The Quilters’ Guild Handling Collection. 
In each trunk you should find:

· Textile objects folded into individually labelled calico bags 

· A list of objects 

· An A4 folder with interpretation on each object

· A small bag containing 10 pairs of white gloves
Handling and Display
All of the textiles are important examples of different quilting and patchwork techniques, and some are fragile

PLEASE DO

· use the gloves provided to carefully handle the objects 
· handle items on a clean / covered table

· display the textiles in a safe, stable and secure area

· cover the textiles if left out overnight

 

PLEASE DO NOT

· display the textiles in direct sunlight

· use adhesives such as blue-tack on, or near the textiles

· hang any quilts which do not have sleeves, or use nails to hang them with

· alter or modify the textiles in any way

· try on or wear any of the quilted clothing!

· allow food, drinks or smoking near the textiles

 
Unpacking and repacking 
· Please be careful when unpacking and repacking the textiles in this trunk
· Please repack the objects back in their original calico bags. 
· Use the list provided to ensure that all textiles are present before and after the use of the trunk. 
Conditions of using the Travelling Trunks

· Due care must be taken to look after the textiles

· Textiles must be locked away when not in use

· If textiles are damaged, lost or stolen The Quilters’ Guild must be informed at once 

· Borrowers must not attempt repairs, but should keep all the pieces together and return them to The Quilters’ Guild as soon as possible
If you have any concerns or questions regarding the travelling trunk whilst it is in your possession, then please contact the curator. 
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